PUBLIC WORKS /ENGINEERING
(801) 399-8374
FAX: (801) 399-8862

WEBER COUNTY Jared Andersen, P.E.
County Engineer

January 31, 2017

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN,

This letter is in regards to the property that is located at 2347 S 4700 W Taylor Utah:

There is a County Sewer main line that ends in front of the property located at 4813 West 2200
South. With the extension of this mainline sewer would be available to this property. The property
owner will need to annex into the sewer district, and it would be the property owners responsibility to
extend the mainline in 2200 South and run the lateral to their property with any necessary easements.
When a building permit is obtained the property owner will need to fill out a Contract Application as
well as pay Central Weber's Impact fee.

Should you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at any time and | will see what | can
do to help.

Sincerely,

Chad Meyerhoffer
Weber County Engineering Dept.
Phone: (801) 399-8004

e-mail: cmeyerho@co.weber.ut.us

2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240
Ogden, Utah 84401-1473



